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 Letter of Acceptance 

Dear Author(s): Arlina Dewi

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract (ABS-527 Presentation), entitled:

"Reducing Maternal Mortality: A Qualitative Study Of Health Workers’ Expectations 
In Urban Area, Indonesia"

has been reviewed and accepted to be presented at ICoSI 2020 conference to be held in Yogyakarta, 
Indonesia.

Please submit your full paper and make the payment for registration fee before the deadlines, visit our 
website for more information.

Thank You.

Best regards,

Dr. Yeni Rosilawati, S.IP, S.E, M.M

ICoSI 2020 Chairperson


